
DEPARTMENT OF GANDHIAN AND PEACE STUDIES, 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

 

NOTICE 

All the Faculty members, Research Scholars and Students of the Department are 

cordially invited to attend a “KAVI SAMELAN AND MUSHAIRA” 

organized by the Department in collaboration with Hindi-Urdu Sahitya Sangh 

on 21st April, 2019 from 10:30 a.m. to 03:00 p.m. at Gandhi Bhawan, 

Panjab University, Chandigarh. 

 

(Chairperson) 

 


